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Client Update: Israeli Privacy Protection
Authority Aims to Soften Data Transfer
Requirements

The Israeli Privacy Protection Authority issued a draft statement of opinion regarding the interpretation of

the 20-year-old regulations applicable to transfers of personal data outside of Israel.

In this client update, Partner Assaf Harel and Associate Linor Vertnik review key points from the draft.
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